
Pre-K Post 
November 8, 2024 

We are off to a fun start with our tree study. We went for a tree walk and 
explored different trees on our campus. We collected sticks and leaves while on 
our walk and compared the sizes of the sticks. Then we measured the sticks using 
connecting cubes and counted how many cubes long each stick was. We read several 
poems and identified rhyming and non-rhyming words. We practiced the concepts 
of more and less by building and comparing towers. We also played a less and more 
game on the smart board. We made play dough art, then described our art pieces. 
Everyone was very creative. We had purses, burritos, family members, worms and 
pizzas, just to name a few. This gave students and opportunity to expand their 
descriptive vocabulary and add details to make their pieces more unique. It was 
fun. 

In Rebound and Recovery, we continued to discuss the feeling of calm. We learned 
how to use a finger labyrinth and a bean mandala to help us feel calm when we are 
sad or angry. The students really enjoyed it.  

Our books this week were, Our Tree Named Steve, Abiyoyo and Chicka Chicka 
Boom Boom.  

Many thanks to all of you for the birthday cards for Mrs. Davis. A special thanks 
to Ayan’s mom for making us several delicious treats. She loved it all and was very 
grateful. 

 

                                

 

 

 

 

 

Menu: 

M; Veterans Day, no school 

T: nachos, tater tots, fruit and milk 

W: yogurt, cheese, corn, fruit and milk 

TH: corndog, green beans 

F: chicken nuggets, mac and cheese, broccoli, fruit and milk 



 

              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Mrs. Davis birthday celebration 

   Our tree walk 

Dates to Remember: 

November 11th Veterans Day, no school 

November 14th Veterans Day Breakfast for veterans 
and family members 8:30-9:30 

November 19th Thanksgiving Feast at 11:00 

November 25th-29th Thanksgiving Holiday 


